
 
 
 
 
Class of 1985 
Class Agent Letter 
January 2023 
 
Dear Class of 1985: 
 
 Mike Gilvary is a workhorse with letters.  I have not written in a while, and guilt is growing.  So 
here is a short class agent letter. 
 
   Happy New Year! 
 

• Memories.  Chilling.  From Wabash Alumni: Senior Comps Advice | Wabash College 

• Our classmate Michael Abbott was on an After the Bell session on teaching through video 
games. You can check out other sessions at Whenever. Wherever. Wabash. 

• Check out this recently posted Q&A with Michael Skehan ’86.  

• Some ’82 FIJIs (Greg Bruzas ’82, Scott Dreher ’82, Joe Pfennig ’82, David Newby ’82, and 
Laurent Kahl ’82) were on a recent Wabash On My Mind podcast. 

 
More Wabash news is available at wabash.edu/news or our class Facebook group.  
 
Please feel free to share news of your life with me or Mike Gilvary (milgils@sbcglobal.net).  
 
Kyle Carr, 1985 

231.935.6129 office 
231.271.2758 home 
kcarr1@mhc.net  
 
 
 

https://www.wabash.edu/news/story/13029
https://youtu.be/ZguuU_wLr0k
https://www.wabash.edu/www/
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https://www.wabash.edu/news/story/13030
https://www.wabash.edu/news/story/12967
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